

Monday, May 30th, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.

- · Invocation
- · Honor Guard
- · Memorial Day Message with Todd DePastino

· Refreshments

Each veteran served by the funeral home in the past twelve months will be represented by an American flag. Families of those veterans are encouraged to pick up their flag following the ceremony, or at the funeral home office during the month of May.

If there is a veteran in your life who gave the ultimate sacrifice to our country, please share their photo with us. We would like to honor these men and women by posting their pictures on our Facebook page.

Photos can be scanned and emailed to **communityservice@johnnfslater.com**. We would be proud to include their name, branch, war time activities, unit, date of death or any other information about their service that you may wish to provide. Questions? Call us at 412-881-9022.



Funerals • Cremations • Life Celebrations

John F. Slater Funeral Home, Inc. 4201 Brownsville Road Pittsburgh, PA 15227 412-881-4100

John F. Slater, Supervisor